OI'L CONSERVAT!ON COMMiSStON
BOX 1980
HOBBS, NEW MEX!CO

laz=  June 29, 1964

0il Conservation Commission
Box 871
Santa Fe, New Mexico

Re: Proposes MO Azp'iication

Gentlemen:

I have examined the application dated June 15, 1964
for the Marathon 0il Co, St. Warn A/C1 #3 F 31-17-35
Operator Lesse & We'l No, 5-T=R

and my recommendations are as follcws:
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